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Family pool pass available at Falls City Library 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Council members approved an idea presented by Deputy
City Clerk / Treasurer Sandra Ferris Monday night that will allow library
patrons to check out a family pass to the Falls City Aquatic Center.

Ferris explained the program would allow families who can't afford to go to the
pool to be able to check out the family pass at the library for three days and then
 return it for another family to use.  

Each family would  only be able to utilize the pass one time to allow more families
to use it. Ferris says the program would promote usage of both the library and
the aquatic center. 

Mayor Shawna Bindle said she would purchase two family passes to donate the
library for the program.
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